
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 14th May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been a lovely summer term so far and we wanted to share with you some of the opportunities 
available now and coming up.  
 
As you are aware, we have introduced several extra-curricular clubs and there are still some places 
available on these. For further information, please see the extra-curricular booklet attached. You 
can book your child’s place via the School Gateway. Please remember to cancel the place if your 
child can no longer attend.  
 
We also have the Chorlton Arts Festival week commencing 24th May, during which lots of exciting 
events will take place. Further information will be shared with parents about this soon.  
 
As many of you will already be aware, the Government has announced that from Monday, 17th May 
students there are changes to the requirements in respect of wearing face coverings in school. This 
will mean that: 

• Students will no longer need to wear a face covering in the classroom. However, they may 
continue to wear them if they wish to do so. 

• However, students will continue to wear face coverings in corridors and communal areas. This 
is strongly advised at this time and will be regularly reviewed in line with the local 
transmission rates.  

 
It is important to note that this change in guidance is dependent on transmission rates and may 
change again the future.  Thank you to all parents for your support with face coverings during this 
academic year so far.  
 
We would like to wish you all a very restful weekend. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Chorlton High School 
 
 
 
 
 
 


